
 

 

 

 

4th October 2018 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

As part of our “Journeys through colour” theme we would like to take the children to Everdon 
Stubbs during the week commencing 15th October 2018. 

Tuesday 16th October - Mrs Heath & Mrs Walters groups 

Wednesday 17th October - Miss Edwards & Mrs O’Farrell’s groups 

We will be going on our very own bear hunt and undertaking natural art activities during our time at 
the woods. We will be travelling on the school minibus in groups of 14, the first group will leave 
school at 9.15 am and all groups will return to school by 12.15 pm in time for lunch.  

Children will need to bring a suitable coat and pair of wellington boots as we will be outside for the 
duration of the morning.  

Please return the form below by Thursday 11th October. If you have any questions / concerns please 
speak to a member of the EYFS team. 

Kind Regards 

 

Reception Staff 

 

I give / do not* give permission for  

Child’s name: ____________________________________    Key worker:_______________________ 

to participate in the visit to Everdon Stubbs. 

Emergency Contact Name & Number:___________________________________________________ 

Medical Conditions (including allergies) 
__________________________________________________ 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Signed Parent / Guardian* ____________________________________________________________ 

*delete as applicable 


